

TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION

December 19, 2018

Wendy Gannon Lionetti, Town Clerk Town Hall 400 Main Street Ridgefield, CT 06877

Re: Canceled meetings

Dear Ms Lionetti:

Please be advised the Local Stormwater Subcommittee meetings scheduled for Friday, December 28, 2018 have **been canceled**.

Very truly yours,

Richard Baldelli

Director of Planning & Zoning Department

Rull Balalle

RB:ap

66 Prospect Street Ridgefeld, CT 06877 Phone(203) 431-2766 Fax(203) 431-2737 www.ridgefieldct.org